
November 2020

Dear Participants,

This notice is to inform you that effective November 1, 2020, the New England Carpenters Benefit Funds’ 
names will be changing to the following:

 North Atlantic States Carpenters Pension Fund
 North Atlantic States Carpenters Health Benefits Fund
 North Atlantic States Carpenters Vacation Savings Fund
 North Atlantic States Carpenters Guaranteed Annuity Fund
 (Servicing participants who work in Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, and Massachusetts)

The Southern New England Carpenters Annuity Fund will be changing their name effective January 1, 2021 to:

 North Atlantic States Carpenters Annuity Fund 
 (Servicing participants working in Connecticut, Rhode Island and New York)

These name changes were made to align with the North Atlantic States Regional Council of Carpenters and  
accurately reflects the participants we serve in the Council’s seven states jurisdiction.

Sincerely,

Board of Trustees

North Atlantic States Carpenters Benefit Funds




